
 

 

02 August 2024 
 
 

Tennis Court Spectator Seating Expansion Works (Update) 
 
 
Dear Members and Guests, 
 
We are pleased to advise that as part of our ongoing efforts to enhance club     
facilities for members, the spectator seating area adjacent to the DBRC tennis 
court will be temporary closed for expansion works from 23 July (Tuesday)   
until 10 August (Saturday). 

 
Noise and dust disturbance might be occurred during that period. 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
 
 

網 球 場 觀 眾 席 擴 展 工 程 （更 新） 

 

致各會員及訪客： 

 

為了進一步提升會所設施，愉景灣康樂會網球場觀眾席將於七月二十三日

（星期二）至八月十日（星期六）暫停使用以進行擴展工程。 

 

在此期間，可能受燥音及塵埃影響。 

 

不便之處，敬請原諒。 


